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Electronic Bulletin No. 310 

 
Temporary Charlotte cutoff 
 
 
Please be advised that the CSX railroad will have a 
rail maintenance gang working on one of its main 
tracks between Charlotte, NC and Atlanta, GA 
beginning July 8th through July 19th.  In order to 
prevent any delays to Pacer Stacktrain's Domestic 
Westbound volume originating in Charlotte, the rail 
gate cutoff will temporarily change from 1800 to 
1600 during the specified dates. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local 
customer service representative. 
 
 
 



 


